
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Term 3, Week 9
Celebrating being 

HOOKED ON LEARNING  
Rooms 8, 9 & 10.

Then lockdown...we enjoyed seeing what our students were keeping 
busy with at home - whether it be baking, working on the i-Pad, 
fantastic artworks or just enjoying being with family.

Kia ora koutou.  Ngā Whetū 
Kanapa have had a busy 
Term 3.  Our children began 
the term practising for our 
Junior School Cross Country.  
We had a beautiful sunny day 
for the event and we were 
very proud of how all our 
students performed. 



Since we have come back, a focus for us has been each child 
completing a piece of art for their calendar.  We chose a Spring 
Meadow for our theme.  Students are all very proud of the flower 
meadows they have created.  We are sure you will be as 
impressed as we are by their efforts.  
Ngā mihi, Ngā Whetū Kanapa Team.



Please take note 
of the information 
from the Taupo 
District Council 
Regarding the 
changes to the 
road systems 
around the school.

Thank you for your 
patience and 
understanding of 
the delays, detours 
and continual 
changes to 
pedestrian 
walkways as this 
work is carried out. 



The office ladies felt very special being 
delivered a “Passion Project’ cookie

Photolife Studios - Photo Day- Wednesday 20 October (Wednesday, 
Week 1, Term 4)

This year photographs will be available for you to view and order online  with PhotoLife 
Studios.

Your son or daughter will shortly bring home an online slip with their unique Access 
Key detailed on it.  This Access Key will display all the photographs of your child.  It is 
then an easy process for you to shop online and purchase the photographs you want.

If you place your order within two weeks of receiving your Access Key you will receive 
free delivery for your photo orders.  PhotoLife has agreed to despatch all the orders 
back to the school and your child will bring their photographs home.

Any orders placed after this two-week period will be sent directly to your specified 
delivery address and will incur a $6.00 Postage & Packing charge.  You will see this 
message when you go Online to view and order your photographs.

Taupo Primary School Fundraiser
Personalised Artwork Calendars, Cards, and Diaries

 All of our students are currently creating fantastic artwork which can be made into calendars, card or 
diaries for parents to purchase.   These make unique Christmas gifts for family and friends and are 
perfect for posting overseas. Look out for further details  and order forms coming out very soon.

All items will be available to order online!



Diary Dates - Term 3
Week 10 27 September Cricket Taster Session for students in Years 0 - 4

Week 10 28 September Board of Trustees Meeting, 6.30pm, staffroom

Diary Dates - Term 4
Week 1 20 October School Photo Day

Week 2 28 October
Change of date

Y6 Taupo Intermediate Principal Visits Taupo Primary School 
Evening 5.30pm in the Staffroom 

Week 2 29 October Y6 Visit to Taupo Intermediate School 9.15am-12.45pm

Week 3 4 November KiwiSport Orienteering  Big Day Out, Year 6 Group

Week 4 12 November Passion Project Whanau Day Y4-6 9.30am-11.00am

Week 5 17 November Interschool Swimming (Senior School Swimmers only)

Week 6 22nd, 23rd, 24th 
November 

Badminton Taster Sessions

Week 6 24, 25, 26th 
November

Tuwharetoa Festival, days and times to be confirmed.

Week 7 2 December Rippa Rugby Tournament Y5-6

Week 8 9 December Cricket Festival

Week 9 14/15 December End of Year Reports sent home

Week 9 15 December Last Day

Y6 Graduation Dinner Date TBC

Enrolments for Year 6 Students at Taupo Intermediate

Taupo Intermediate are busy getting organised for 2022 and as you can 
imagine class placements is a huge task with over 640 students. Please 
ensure your child is enrolled if they wish to join T.I.S in 2022. Enrolment forms 
are online for TIS.

Taupo Primary School Board 
Casual vacancy for a parent representative

A casual vacancy has occurred on the school board for an elected parent representative.
The board has decided to fill the vacancy by selection.
If 10% or more of eligible voters on the school roll ask the board, within 28 days of this notice being published, 
to hold a by-election to fill the vacancy, then a by-election will be held.
Request for a by-election should be sent to:
Catriona Eagles (chair) 
Taupo Primary School Board
99 Tamamutu Street
Taupo

by: 21st October 2021

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://ole.edgelearning.co.nz/Default?schoolId%3D88f8d5c4-8b6d-4233-b7d9-bb5e2f8cce36&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1632357087292000&usg=AOvVaw1wbwpF1SK-iqU8YmpaHG9k


Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at Taupo Primary School

Sale applies to stock available from Taupo branch only. First in first 
served.  This amazing deal is valid for email sales only. Please email 
sales@x-clean.co.nz to place your order.  Payment must be made in 

full prior to stock being sent.  This 30% off deal is not available 
online.


